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Comments on the Supplementary Planning Guidance on the 
After-Use of Sand and Gravel sites 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
1. The Planning and Environment Commission has no comments to offer to 

Council Cabinet on the Supplementary Planning Guidance on the After-
Use of Sand and Gravel sites. 

 
REASONS FOR RECOMMENDATION 

 
2.  For the reasons set out in 3.2 below. 
 
SUPPORTING INFORMATION 

 
3.1 At its meeting on 24 May 2004 the Planning and Environment Commission 

considered a report on the Supplementary Planning Guidance on the After-
Use of Sand and Gravel sites.  The Commission were also informed of  
comments by David Slinger, Environmental Sustainability Team Leader, 
Development and Cultural Services, on the guidance. 

 
3.2 Having considered the report and David Slinger’s comments on the 

guidance, the Commission had no specific recommendations to make to 
Council Cabinet.  

 
OTHER OPTIONS CONSIDERED 

 
4. None. 
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     Appendix 1 
 
IMPLICATIONS 

 
Financial 
 
1.  None arising from this report.   
 
Legal 
 
2.  None arising from this report.  
 
Personnel 
 
3.  None arising from this report  
 
Equalities impact 
 
4. None arising from this report. 

  
Corporate objectives and priorities for change 
 
5. This report has implications for the following of the Council’s Corporate 

Objectives: a healthy environment; shops, commercial and leisure 
activities 
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